The last APC meeting was held on April 18th with highlights below:

1.

4.

After multiple work sessions and input from the community over the past year, our
strategic plan was adopted. Please see https://www.asdk12.org/Page/16766 for the full
strategic plan.

A small group continues to work on Rilke’s charter renewal application, as our 10-year
charter expires June 2025. We will submit the renewal application in the fall of 2024.
The counselor position will be vacant at the end of the school year and due to a high
student retention rate, the APC voted to move forward with hiring a full time teacher and
part-time specialist in lieu of filling the counselor position. We encourage all community
members to advocate for increased funding from our legislators in order to fully staff our
school.

We will continue to track parent volunteer hours with a goal of making the form more
user friendly

The next APC meeting will be held on May 16th at 6:00 pm. We welcome the Rilke community
to attend in-person or via Zoom.


https://www.asdk12.org/Page/16766

